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Ms Carolyn McNally 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street, 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

19 May 2017 

Dear Ms McNally 
 

 

Subject: Review of Wallarah 2 Coal Project (SSD 4974) 
 
I refer to your Department’s letter received on 1 March 2017 referring the above development 
application to the Planning Assessment Commission (the Commission) for review in accordance 
with the Minister’s delegation dated 14 September 2011 and the Minister’s request to the 
Commission dated 7 February 2017. 
 
Ms Lynelle Briggs AO, Chair of the Commission, nominated Mr David Johnson, Mr Andrew 
Hutton and me to constitute the Commission to review the development application. I chaired 
the Commission. 
 
Attached is a copy of the Commission’s review report and a fact sheet for your information.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Ms Robyn Kruk AM 
Member of Commission (Chair) 
 
cc.  The Hon. Anthony Roberts, MP 
  Minister for Planning  
  GPO Box 5341 
  SYDNEY NSW 2001 


